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Comments: RE: Pine Creek Forest Restoration Project #52341

 

I am an avid hiker and photographer who spends many weekends on the trails in the Daniel Boone National

Forest. One of my favorite areas to visit is Pine Island Double Waterfalls in Laurel County. I strongly ask you to

reconsider the proposal to log this area. It's a special place that has become very popular with many outdoor

enthusiasts. It would be wonderful if you could develop a real trail to it including  better parking near the road.

This special place would be much better utilized for recreation than for a timber sale. 

 

PLEASE DON'T PROCEED WITH THE PINE ISLAND FOREST RESTORATION PROJECT #52341


